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Regarding reports that the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) has "approved" a plan for
our pedal recall; it is Toyota’s understanding that NHTSA does not officially approve recall remedies. We have
reviewed our plan with NHTSA and are finalizing details, which we will announce soon.


